
 

        

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Looking back over this academic Year 2014/2015, Governors have been involved in all 
aspects of school life both educationally and attending the many functions which have taken 
place. 

Class assemblies have been outstanding incorporating the school values. 

Governors have been involved with book looks, learning walks, meeting with subject leaders 
to name but a few. 

Thank you to the friends of Highfield who have worked tirelessly in raising money; they could 
always do with more adults being involved, if anyone could give a few hours occasionally to 
help out for the benefit of all. 

School trips across the year groups, too many to mention and outside visitors have all 
contributed to another successful year. 

The new Governing Body for September 2015 is as follows: 

Mrs Kemal   Headteacher 

Ms McGovern   Staff 

Eamonn Dempsey  Parent 

Charlotte Brownlees  Parent 

Ros Lawler   Parent 

Bevin Betton   LEA 

Theresa D’Abreu  Co-opted 

Diana Wren   Co-opted 

Ertan Hurer   Co-opted 

As Governors we would like to express a big thank you to all staff in the school for all their 
hard work, our parents/carers and our children for making Highfield such a successful 
school. 

To our Year 6 pupils and parent/carers we wish you every success in life as you move on to 
your new school. Enjoy your school holiday and we look forward seeing you all in 
September! 

Regards, 

 

Diane L. Wren (Chair) 
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